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Potential Canada Post Strike - Credit Card Holders
Department: Procurement/ Payables
Potential Canada Post Strike — Credit Cardholders
Canada Post will be in position to strike as of May 22", 2025 posing the risk of a second Canada Post strike.

Travel Card (TCard) and Purchasing Card (PCard) paper statement delivery could be disrupted. Cardholders are
responsible for paying charges to the TCard and reconciling charges to the Purchasing Card regardless of the strike.

TCard payments can be made at your financial institution and PCard reconciliations must be done in CenterSuite.

An announcement will be made if the strike does happen, in the meantime if you have questions please contact the
Purchasing HelpDesk at purchasing.helpdesk@uoguelph.ca [1]
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